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PARIVESH  is  a  Single-Window  Integrated  Environmental
Management System, developed in pursuance of the spirit of
‘Digital India’ initiated by the Prime Minister and capturing
the essence of Minimum Government and Maximum Governance.    

About the portal

PARIVESH means-Pro-Active and Responsive facilitation by
Interactive,  Virtuous  and  Environmental  Single-window
Hub
PARIVESH is a web-based, role-based workflow application
which  has  been  developed  for  online  submission  and
monitoring of the proposals submitted by the proponents
for  seeking  Environment,  Forest,  Wildlife  and  CRZ
Clearances  from  Central,  State  and  district  level
authorities.
 It automates the entire tracking of proposals which
includes  online  submission  of  a  new  proposal,
editing/updating the details of proposals and displays
the  status  of  the  proposals  at  each  stage  of  the
workflow.
PARIVESH provide- single registration and single sign-in
for all types of clearances (i.e. Environment, Forest,
Wildlife and CRZ), unique-ID for all types of clearances
required for a particular project and a single Window
interface for the proponent to submit applications for
getting  all  types  of  clearances  (i.e.  Environment,
Forests, Wildlife and CRZ clearances). 
PARIVESH offers a framework to generate economic growth
and  strengthens  Sustainable  Development  through
EGovernance  
PARIVESH enables project proponents, citizens to view,
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track  and  interact  with  scrutiny  officers,  generates
online clearance letters, online mailers, and alerts to
state functionaries in case of delays beyond stipulated
time for processing of the application

 


